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It’s Re-enrollment Time! 

It’s that time of year again! Re-enrollment packets for the 2020-2021 school year were sent 
home to each family two weeks ago. We have decided to lower the re-enrollment rate even 
more this year, so if you pay before the end of March, the rate is only $50 per student! 
Check out the packet for more info or visit our website at ecs.school/enroll. The sooner we 
get our re-enrollment applications in, the sooner we can start planning for next year! 

ABCS Fine Arts Competition 

On Thursday, April 30, and Friday, May 1, the Association of Baptist Church Schools will 
be holding their annual Fine Arts Competition! We sent home a letter today with more 
information about the event, including a list of what each student (4th-12th grade) has signed 
up for. As a reminder, guidelines for all competitions can be found in the Fine Arts Handbook 
available at abcs.site/fine-arts. 

Elementary Fine Arts 

On Friday, May 1, all 1st-3rd grade students will be competing in our in-house Fine Arts 
competition! The categories they will be able to participate in are Music, Art, and Speech. 
We will be sending home a letter regarding this event next week. 

Parenting Series 

Pastor Jeff Messer, the pastor of Emmanuel Baptist Temple, has invited our ECS parents to 
attend our Wednesday night series on parenting at 7:00 pm every Wednesday in February, 
starting in the chapel. If you are available at that time, we would love to have you! There is 
only one week left, and you won’t want to miss it! 

Staff-Parent Basketball Games! 

On Monday, March 2, all parents and staff are invited to play in our annual Staff/Parents 
versus team basketball games! The ladies will be playing at 4:00, and the men will be playing 
at 5:00. Please contact the office if you are interested in playing! If you’re not a basketball 
player, we can use you in the stands! Come on out to cheer on your favorite team. 

Ladies Conference 

All ladies 7th grade and up are invited to EBT’s “The Heart of the Matter” ladies conference 
on March 27-28! You and your fellow church ladies can sign-up at ebt.church/register! It’s 
going to be a grand time! 

Upcoming Events 

Monday, February 24th – boys and girls (final game for the girls team) away basketball game 
at Lighthouse (4:00) 

Tuesday, February 25th – boys final away game at MCA (4:00) 

Friday and Saturday, 2/28-29 – boys basketball tournament at MCA 

Monday, March 2 – Staff-Parent Basketball Game (4:00 – ladies, 5:00 – men) 

Wednesday, March 4 – Friday, March 6 – ECS Missions Focus Days 
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